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Dear Parent/Carer of

Following the recent Government update, Seaton Valley Football Development Sessions can return from Monday 12th

April. We will be opening up the booking facility via Schoolcomms. As we refunded any previous payments the cost of

the block will be £42.60.

As you know for your convenience we have moved to online booking and payments for our Seaton Valley Football
Development Scheme. As of today you will be able to pay for your child’s place for the next term. We no longer accept
cash payments. Please go to the School gateway app to make payment for your child's place.

The Summer block is 12 weeks  (except from the Monday sessions where it will be 11 weeks),  please check the dates
carefully below.
Day April May June July
Monday
5-6pm (6-7 years)
6-7pm (14 years)
7-8pm (15-16 years)

12th, 19th,
26th

10th, 17th,
24th

14th, 21st, 28th 5th, 12th

Tuesday
7-8pm (10-11 years)

13th, 20th,
27th

4th, 11th,
18th, 25th

1st, 15th, 22nd,
29th

6th

Thursday
5-6pm (8 years)
6-7pm (12-13 years)
7-8pm (10 years)

15th, 22nd,
29th

6th, 13th,
20th, 27th

3rd, 17th, 24th 1st, 8th

Friday
5-6pm (5-6 years)
6-7pm (8-9 years)
7-8pm (9 years
plus)
8-9pm (11-12 years)

16th, 23rd,
30th

7th, 14th,
21st, 28th

4th, 19th, 25th 2nd, 9th

Your child has been allocated to a session by the football coach and you will only be able to pay for this session.

Please be aware that you are booking a block of football sessions and refunds are not available if you choose not to
complete the block.

If you have any problems with the online system please contact the community office on 0191 237 1505 ext 220. If you
are unable to pay online you should contact the community office after 06/04/21 so that we can book your place and
take payment over the phone.

By making the payment you are giving consent for them to participate and acknowledging that it is your responsibility
to inform us of any changes to your child’s medical details.

Our enrolment forms are now also online if you have not completed the enrolment form, please complete by clicking
here

mailto:reception@astleyhigh.org
http://www.astleyhigh.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdKY1CDLGn8qL2yNjKL14NULXh9OVkHTb9CHad77zKD61yRrQ/viewform?usp=sf_link



